
 

 
 

Fundraiser Hockey Evening 
Saturday 5th of March 

 
Who and Why: 

Rick Parry and Paris Heyd have been selected to play for the 2011 Ice Blacks at the 
Division 2 World Champs in Melbourne in April. We are 2 of the 3 players that will be 
representing Dunedin in Melbourne.  

We are currently trying to raise money to help pay for the trip and have decided to run a 
fun hockey evening for players 17 and under.  We decided this would be a fun and 
constructive way to raise money and give back to Dunedin Hockey. 
 
What/When/Where:  

• The evening is open for all players aged 17 and under. Players will need to be at 
the Dunedin Ice Stadium by 3.30pm on Saturday the 5th of March and we will be 
finished around 9pm. 

The evening will involve a 1-hour ice session and a 1.5-hour session. In between we will 
have snacks and a video session and maybe an off-ice game (time depending). Along 
with hockey equipment, we ask players to have their own water bottle and appropriate 
off-ice gear i.e. running shoes etc. 

The focus of the practises will be skating, passing and shooting for players and skating, 
rebound control and angles for goalies.  

The evening will be $80 per player or $120 for two siblings. This will include food 
between ice sessions. 

There is a limit of four goalies 
so they can get the most out of 

it. 

For a registration form or any 
other enquiries please contact: 

rickparrygs@gmail.com 

021859440 or 

heyd19@hotmail.com 

0274981322 

Rick Parry Paris Heyd 


